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Due to the ongoing State of Emergency in New 

Jersey, the Ocean County Department of Solid 

Waste Management has decided to postpone all 

Residential Document Shredding events through 

June. 

For more information, please contact the Ocean 

County Department of Solid Waste Management at: 

via email: ocrecycles@co.ocean.nj.us 

via Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ocswm/ 

via phone at: 732.506.5047 

 

mailto:ocrecycles@co.ocean.nj.us
https://www.facebook.com/ocswm/

